
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have a number of events going on this term so I wanted to explain what we are doing and why. The 

Lowbrook Parents Association is responsible for raising money for your school which is spent on enhancing your 

children's experience at Lowbrook, our recent purchases include the projector and screen in the hall, the giant 

bean bags for reception classes and the outdoor speaker system which will be installed in the next couple of 

weeks onto the new building. Our next projects include laying AstroTurf at the front of the playground (where 

the trees are) to extend the play area and installing some more sensory toys. We are also planning to put some 

large nets up where the playground meets the car park so the children can play more ball games.  

 

Before I talk about the events I have an urgent call for help. The LPA has a shed where we keep supplies on the 

school grounds but over the years the roof has started to leek and we are losing a lot of our stock due to water 

damage. I desperately need the roof fixed but would rather not use the money we’ve raised for the children l if I 

can avoid it. If you or your partners are able to help I would be extremely grateful, please contact the school 

office or email me at LowbrookLPA@gmail.com 

 

13
th

 November – BBC Children in Need 

The children can dress up in red white and yellow today and are asked to bring a 50p donation for Children in 

Need, the LPA will run a cake stall at pick up so if you can also bring any cake donations that would be wonderful. 

This year we are also asking if you can bring in an unwanted cuddly toys for the Christmas Fair, there will be 

collection bags outside reception. 

 

Friday 20
th

 November – Non School Uniform Day 

We would like to ask for donations to the adults and children’s tombola please, in the forms of unwanted gifts, 

toys, wine, soft drinks, chocolates, sweets etc. All donations must be in ‘as new’ condition and food/drinks need 

to be within their sell-by dates. We would also like to ask for unwanted new or used ‘U’ rated DVD’s to be 

donated on this day and a collection box will be outside reception. The DVD’s will be on one of the stalls at the 

Christmas Fair. 

 

Sunday 22
nd

 November 

Lowbrook’s Christmas Fair is one of the best events of the year and is run between 12pm and 2pm at the school. 

We will have a number of stalls where prizes can be won for both adults and children and the children can visit 

Santa in his Grotto. The choir will be singing carols and we’ll be serving tea/coffee and soft drinks with 

bacon/cheese rolls and a selection of cakes. This event required a lot of volunteers to make it run smoothly so if 

you can help to set up, run a stall or clear away please contact me.  

 

Regards,  

 

C. A Pullen 
Claire Pullen 

Chairman 
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